
 
 
 
 
 

March 17, 2021 
 
 
TO: Members of the Educational Evaluation Committee 
 Town Clerk 

     
   Educational Evaluation Committee Meeting 
   Tuesday, March 16, 2021, 5:15 p.m.  
   Superintendent’s Large Conference Room 
  
Present: Sandra Berardy and Robert Mitchell.  Also present were Montville High School Spanish Teacher 
Vicky Clifford, Montville High School Principal Heather Sangermano, Assistant Superintendent Dianne 
Vumback and Superintendent Laurie Pallin 
 
 

1.    Call to order – 5:15 p.m. 
 
2. Pledge of Allegiance   

 
3. Consideration for a new course: Spanish for Careers 

 
- This meeting was informational only, as the quorum was not met. This will be brought to the whole 

board next month for consideration.  
 
  

 
 

 
 


